
MooreReport.com Newsletter 
December 30, 2008 

Last updated: January 4, 2009 Page 1 of 4 

Suggest you see very bottom of this corrected newsletter for a 
beautiful picture of God's creation. 
 
 

Dear Prayer Partners, Friends, and Loved Ones, 

 

Some have asked, “Why do Charles and Judy endure the physical 

problems of long and exhausting trips to Latin America?” 

 

Forty years ago we arrived in San Jose, Costa Rica, believing that 

we were going to win all of Latin America to Christ.   As we 

approach 70 we still believe that HE will use this same desire for 

HIS honor and glory. 

 

Three years and three months ago, we made a five year pact with 

God.    I asked God to use me to impact Latin America for Christ; I 

was then taking 360 milligrams of morphine a day and had been in 

an emergency room 37 times in six months.   Both God and I have 

kept our parts of this pact.   We have 15 months left in that pact 

and for that reason we are exerting every effort to redeem every 

moment of time we have left.  

  

Let me repeat again what God has done in our lives in the last year 

and nine months.   We have challenged more than 70,000 Latin 

American pastors and leaders to live lives of holiness and prayer.   

The purpose of our challenge is to see these leaders win their 

countries to Christ. 

  

God is my witness; there is not another person on this earth who 

wants to win all of Latin America to Christ more than this "gringo" 

North American. Romans 9:1-3 
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January 26th in our beloved Costa Rica we will hold a large 

meeting, where through the word and testimony we will challenge 

our "Tico" brothers and sisters to become prayer warriors and 

soul winners to win their country to Christ. 

  

We anticipate seeing hundreds of our children in the Lord, who so 

many years ago accepted Christ in our "Upper Room".   Our 

meeting is being sponsored by the Ministerial Alliance, a television 

station, and Christians Sharing Christ-Costa Rica.   We have 

dedicated funds to advertise this meeting in the hope we can 

impact Costa Rica for Christ.  

  

Five days later, on January 31, we will hold the same type of 

meeting in Huehuetenango, for several thousand Guatemalan 

Christians.   Our hope is that God, in this area, will begin the 

second true revival in the history of Latin America.   When a true 

revival again comes to Latin America, millions will come to Christ. 

 

Please pray for: 

• Very important Costa Rican and Guatemalan meetings in 
January 

• For Judy's health 

• For needed support 
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GUATEMALA CITY, 
 MEMORABLE 1ST  
SEMINAR OF 2008  

 

LIMA PERU,  
WE WILL NEVER 

 FORGET 
 

 

50 YEARS TOGETHER, 
40 YEARS IN MINISTRY 

 

 
600 PASTORS IN 

CHIMALTENANGO 
GUATEMALA 

 

 

KEN AND RIGO WHO IN 
GOD'S WILL, MAKE 

THINGS HAPPEN 
 

 

3 DAUGHTERS IN 
CHRIST FROM 

 YEARS GONE BY 
 

 

3 "PREACHER  
BOYS" FROM CSC 

DAYS GONE BY 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

We have three special needs: 

• $2,700 for the Costa Rican and Guatemalan meetings  

• A computer for Rigo which we can take with us to Costa Rica  

• Tracts and Gospels of John  
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• 3 inexpensive MP3 players for use in our seminars 

 
All Gifts to this Ministry are tax-deductible and should be made out and 
mailed to: 
      CSC:  Mission to Latin America 
      3357 Pecan Hollow Ct. 
      Grapevine, Texas 76051 
 
Charles and Judy Moore           Rigoberto and Laura Vega 
 

 
FLYING THROUGH THE ANDES MOUNTAINS ON OUR WAY TO 

LA PAZ, BOLIVIA, A CITY 12,000 FEET ABOVE SEA LEVEL. 
 
 

 


